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First Security Bank recently announced the appointment of Audrey Lillpop to Asst. Vice President and 

Electronic Banking Manager. Audrey has 7 years of banking experience in the Owensboro market.  She  

most recently was Special Projects Manager for First Security Bank. Prior to joining First Security, Audrey 

was the Financial Center Manager for Fifth Third Bank in Owensboro. 

Audrey received her B.S. in Business Administration from Bellarmine University in Louisville and a M.S. in 

Business Management from Brescia University in Owensboro.  

Audrey is the first manager for this newly created position at First Security. Her responsibilities will 

include development and enhancement of Deposit Services, Web, Debit, Credit and Reloadable cards, 

Mobile Banking, and many others.    

“New technology and electronic media is quickly becoming the standard for banking in the 21st century.” 

stated M. Lynn Cooper, President and CEO. “Our company recognizes the importance of the ability of 

our customers to conduct their banking business via other channels including computers, cell phones, 

and remote capture devices and have devoted new resources to this important strategic element of our 

business.” 
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